Alliance For Children December 2020

"Our hearts grow tender with childhood memories and love of kindred, and we are better throughout the year for having, in spirit, become a child again at Christmas-time."

Merry Christmas!

– Laura Ingalls Wilder

As we navigate the Covid-19 Pandemic, please reach out to us with any questions. We are here to help. Important information is mailed to you from Alliance For Children. Often messages are written on your check stubs! Please open and read the mail we send.



Do your kids eat their veggies with a smile on their face? They will now...when they lay their eyes on this amazing Christmassy veggie platter for kids!

It is hard to top Olaf! What a super fun way to offer the littles some veggies – they will not be able to stop themselves!

"I love this vegetable train for many reasons, but today, mostly because it will be PERFECT for Polar Express Night!"..... anonymous daycare provider



http://allianceforchildrenutah.org

The institution is an equal opportunity provider.



Up the chimney he goes!